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Our vision is to be the highest performing sustainable specialist insurer  

 

Dear Supplier,  

As the Chief Procurement Officer at Beazley, it gives me great pleasure to share some exciting news with you.  

Beazley has recently partnered with Trust Your Supplier (TYS), an innovative platform designed to revolutionize third 
party risk and supplier management. At Beazley, we believe in fostering strong, collaborative relationships with our 
suppliers, and our collaboration with TYS is set to bring significant benefits to both of us.  

One key advantage is the simplification of third party risk and supplier management. TYS offers a centralized platform 
that allows us to efficiently manage our global supplier network. This means smoother communication, streamlined 
processes, and enhanced collaboration between us and our valued partners like you.  

Transparency is another crucial aspect of our partnership with TYS. With their innovative platform, we gain greater 
visibility into our supply chain. This enhanced transparency enables us to make more informed decisions and address 
any potential risks proactively, ultimately building trust and strengthening our partnership.  

Your active involvement in our partnership with TYS is instrumental. By joining us on this journey, you are not only 
simplifying our third party risk and supplier management processes but also helping to drive meaningful change and 
pave the way for success in our industry.  

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. Should you have any questions or require further 
information about our partnership with TYS, please do not hesitate to reach out.  

Best Regards,  

 

 

Hiten Parmar  

CPO Beazley Group 

 

 


